Some Thing

The first principal of Walterboro High was T. B. Stevenson.

In the old days only Walterboro High juniors and seniors could attend the prom.

Textbooks were not free until the mid 70's.

Total integration began in 1970.

Shorts have only been allowed at the high school since 1987.

"All the World's a Stage"

The Drama club enjoyed a fruitful year. Advisors Vera Bodison and Jacqueline Williams made sure that opportunities for entertainment were available. Club members attended various presentations such as "Our Town," at the Dock Street Theatre, "A Doll's House" and "An Evening with Maya Angelou," at Columbia College, and "Porgy and Bess" at the Gilliard Municipal Auditorium.

Together with the Science and FBLA clubs, the Drama club traveled to Washington D.C. and visited the Smithsonian Institute, Arlington National Cemetery, the Bureau of Engraving and Printing, and the Lincoln, Jefferson and Vietnam Memorials. On their return, they enjoyed a day at King's Dominion in Richmond, Virginia.

Although Mrs. Bodison and Mrs. Williams encouraged the newer members to express

their talents on stage, the majority of the actors were seniors. "The Storm" and "Oh, Baby!", the spring presentations, were both successful with their audiences. Junior member Kevin Holmes, who has been in the club for the past two years said, "The actors were very convincing and brought everything to life. The plays really kept the crowds' attention." "The Storm," the more serious of the two plays, was also presented to the general public at the Colleton Memorial Library.

Although not a member, Frankie Murdaugh designed the club T- shirt. As a token of appreciation, he was presented with a shirt during the spring meeting.

Michal Thomas

While getting a breath of fresh air, garden club members learn pruning skills from Mrs. Barnes.



Jamie Iriel bends over to trim a tree. Garden club members helped maintain the grounds around the school.

Drama club members perform for the English classes in the mini auditorium.

